
   
 
 Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 74 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 03/05/2018.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information: 
 
I understand your trust uses external providers to deliver some aspects of your trusts 
ophthalmology service. Please kindly outline which suppliers you utilise and the total amount 
spent for Insourced or outsourced ophthalmology services during the months of November 
2017 – March 2018: 

 
Total Spend 

Ophthalmology 
Insource/Outsource Supplier 
Name 

Nov-17 Dec-17 Jan-18 Feb-18 Mar-18 

Ophthalmology ABC Company £10,000 £25,000 £40,000 £55,000 £26,900 

            

            
            
            
            

 
I can confirm that the Trust does not outsource any Ophthalmology activity. 
 


